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Your pariner beyond the platel

JLS Landscape and Snow Removal Experts
7265 Reynolds Drive | Sedalia, CO |80135

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take an opportunity to offer a formal reference letter to your company. I have
been doing business with JLS for over 2 years now and finally, in November of 2008 JLS had
received the contract to do our snow plowing for my 25 acre Facility in Centennial Co. This
was not an easy task for the crew due to the fact that they were working in the winter elements.
JLS also had to work with our Transportation Department religiously to insure that our trucks
could back into the dock in a timely manner and most important backing in safely (without
snow and ice in the way). I was extremely impressed on how JLS was able to keep up with our
lot during the heavy snow fall.

In the past, the winter months for US Foodservice can sometimes become a challenge with our
business in regards to snow plowing. I became very pleased with the service that JLS provided
US Foodservice in the first year of having the contract. Gong on three years with JLS they still
seam to impress me.

There were quite a few reasons why I decided to use JLS as my snow plowing contractor. I
needed a reliable contractor that would give my company excellent service and most of all be
reliable. JLS and US Foodservice have a system in place that if there is more than 17 of snow
on the ground JLS will be at my facility within the hour. This insures US Foodservice to know
that our operations will not be held up due to snow or ice build up at our Facility. I also have a
great deal of trust with JLS they have been one of the best contractors that I have worked with
for snow removal. Iknow the job would be done right and in a timely manner.

To conclude this letter I just would like to say thank you JLS for the hard work and a great
service that you were able to provide US Foodservice-Denver. I also would be more than
happy to have any of your potential and existing customers come by and take a look so you can
show off your excellent work.

Yours sincerely,

Jeremy Pillmore
Facility/Fleet Manager
US Foodservice-Denver
11955 E. Peakview Ave
Centennial, CO 80111
303-792-9230 x 4269




